
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

 January 24, 2022 
 
 HOUSING AUTHORITY CHAIR AND COMMISSIONERS 

 
NICOLE RATHBUN, INTERIM HOUSING AND COMMUNITY SERVICES 
MANAGER 
HOUSING AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

SUBJECT:  COMMUNICATION - PENDING DEVELOPMENT PIPELINE UPDATE 
 
 

This Communication Item is being provided for information only. The Santa Rosa 
Affordable Housing Project Pipeline (attached) has been updated to include the 
funding recommendations made by the Housing Authority at their Special Meeting 
on December 13, 2021 from the Fall 2021 Notice of Funding Availability.  
 
Projects completed since the last Pipeline update include Dutton Flats and Lantana 
Place Homes.  
 
Caritas Village Phase I, 3575 Mendocino Phase I, and Linda Tunis Senior 
Apartments recently started construction. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

ENCLOSURE: Santa Rosa Affordable Housing Project Pipeline 
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